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Your File: Project No. 722

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Document Control Desk,
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Ms. B. Sosa
Project Manager, ACR

Reference:
1. Letter V. Langman to B. Sosa, "ACR Fuel Report", January 23, 2004.

Re: Presentations on ACR-700 Fuel - Public Version

During the meeting between AECL and NRC staff on ACR-700 Fuel that was held at the Chalk
River Laboratories on May 11-14, 2004, AECL made the following presentations:

* ACR Fuel Report (the report has been submitted with Reference 1);
* ACR Fuel Design and Safety Criteria;
* ACR Fuel Qualification;
* ELESTRES Code.

The enclosed CD contains copies of the non-proprietary versions of the aforementioned
presentations. The proprietary versions are being submitted with a separate letter.

If you have any questions on this letter and/or the enclosed material please contact me at
(905) 823-9060 extension 6543.

Yos sincerely,

Vince J. Langman i)
ACR Licensing Manager

/Enclosure:
1. CD containing the public versions of the presentations mentioned in this letter.
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